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FINANCE DIVISION
HRM Wing
(Quality Assurance — | Section)
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CIRCULAR

Subject: Certified Artificial Intelligence Professional (CAIP) Program at NCAI, NUST

National Center of Artificial Intelligence (NCAI) has requested, for nominations
of suitable officers of Finance Division for the following training courses at Islamabad
commencing in July, 2025. The National Center of Artificial Intelligence (NCAI) at NUST has
taken proactive step in empowering professionals to implement AT solutions within their
organizations. The Certified Artificial Intelligence Professional (CAIP) program is a carefully
designed, thirty-day certification spanning over a period of four-month (two days/week),
equipping leaders, managers, and technical experts with the knowledge and tools needed to
integrate Al for enhanced performance, process automation, and data-driven innovation.

2. Key features of the program include Al in business transformation, Predictive
analytics for decision-making, Al-Driven Automation for Operational Efficiency, Networking
with Al Experts and Industry Leaders. This training would not only enable participants but
also give a boost to public/private sector organizations to pace with the rapidly changing
working environment particularly dealing with the indigenous development.

3 Officers of Finance Division are requested to furnish their nominations duly

recommended by the AFS/head of the Wing concerned alongwith required documents to QA-l
Section by 23.5,2025.

Note:- “In addition to the eligibility criteria specified for a training, all officers who are working on -
contract basisffixed pay package or having less than two years continuous government service or
less than three months of service in Finance Division or against whom disciplinary
proceedings/inquiry is in progress, may need not apply”.

(Madiha Rafique)
Section Officer (QA-1)

All Officers (BS-17& above) of Finance Division, Islamabad.
Finance Division’s. U.0.No.3 (16)/QA--2024-25 dated 19.5.2025

Copy to: - Webmaster with the request to kindly upload the Circular on Finance Division's
website,



